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November 19, 2019 | PRESS RELEASES
BUFFALO, NY – James P. Blenk, an attorney at Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP, participated in the Bar
Association of Erie County’s upcoming seminar regarding the City of Buffalo 2020 Tax Assessment Revaluation
Program.  The seminar took place on November 15. 

Mr. Blenk presented “The Basics”, covering the topics of full value assessments, equalization rates, and both
taxable status and valuation dates.

At Lippes Mathias, Mr. Blenk concentrates his practice in commercial litigation and the defense of municipalities in a
variety of matters, including civil litigation and tax certiorari.

About Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP: For over 50 years, Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP has served
the legal needs of a wide range of clients regionally, nationally and internationally. With offices in Buffalo, NY;
Albany, NY; Burlington, Ontario; Chicago, IL; Jacksonville, FL; New York City, NY; Ponte Vedra Beach, FL; and
Washington, D.C., more than 100 attorneys provide counsel to businesses, corporations and individuals in 27
practice areas.  For more information, visit www.lippes.com.
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